
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

November 29, 2016 

 

HOT LUNCH: Sloppy Joe or  

 Pizza Dippers with Marinara Sauce 

 Salad Bar, Milk 

   

      

1. There will be a TGIF Fun event this Friday, December 2
nd

 from 3:25 to 5:30p.m. 

Tickets will be sold for $5 on Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday during lunch 

periods. You must have your signed permission slip when you purchase your ticket. 

There will be buses available at 5:30. 

 

2. Attention all 8
th

 graders: Tonight is Future Freshman Night at LT South Campus. The 

program begins at 7p.m. Plan on attending with a parent. It is very important that you 

attend so you can begin to better understand what LT will offer you starting next 

August. 

  

3. Wrestling season has now started and if you are interested in joining the team, meet 

with Coach Ryan and Coach Varela after school in the small gym for information. 

 

4. Today during lunch there will be PBIS raffles, so make sure you bring your Tiger 

Stripes so you can enter to win prizes. Winners will be announced at the end of the 

day. 

 

5. Stage Crew will be meeting today in room 201, Mr. Sullivan’s room. We will be 

preparing for the upcoming concerts, and discussing some new ideas for video 

productions here at Gurrie. The meeting will be until 4. Hope to see you there! 

 

 

 


